HEADQUARTERS
UNITED STATES FORCES, AFGHANISTAN
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REPLY TO
ATTENTION OF:


9 April 2010
Dear Family and Friends
The J9 Charitable Donation Civil Affair program enhances the partnership with the people of Afghanistan while providing a venue for U.S. and Coalition troops to assist others.  Through this program, volunteers interact with local nationals at various locations in the Kabul area, including schools, orphanages, medical centers and Internally Displaced Persons camps.  
It is our goal to focus on aiding the local schools that are not supported by the government and the medical centers and day care centers that are in extremely need of supplies.  The need for basic supplies and educational material is great and our help is needed urgently to provide assistance. 
The Afghan students in public schools are not as fortunate as our children.  They could greatly benefit from your support to improve their quality of education and school environment. In addition your support and help will provide a moment of grace and hope to those in need at the hospitals.  
Supplies Needed: 
· Toothpaste and toothbrush 

· 2½ gallon Ziploc-type bags to hold supplies
· Pads of paper and composition notebooks
· Scissors (the type for elementary children) 
· Coloring books (ages 3-7)
· Towels (white or dark blue)

· Soap

· Elmer’s Washable School Glue
· Art Paper and Drawing Pads
· Arts and Craft Materials 
· Construction paper 
· Board Erasers
· Pencils 
· Pencil sharpeners 
· Crayons 
· Markers 
· Pens
· Metric rulers 
· Calculators
· Backpacks
· Scotch Tape
If you have any of the above mentioned items that are new or gently used and would like to donate them, please mail to:

Nicolas Camacho/Heather Thompson
USFOR-A  (NKC)

ATTN: J9

APO, AE  09356

.
On my behalf and the New Kabul Camp (NCK) J9 Charitable Donation Civil Affair thanks you for your support.  And so do the people of Afghanistan.

Sincerely,


Nicolas Camacho

CH (LTC) Nicolas Camacho

J9, CA







Postal information for the folks back home





The U.S. Postal Service now offers a large flat-rate box (12” x 12” x 5.5”) for APO addresses. Regardless of how much they weigh, the postage is $12.50 (or $11.95 if paid for online) if mailed to an APO address. The boxes are free and are available online at most post offices or �HYPERLINK "http://www.usps.com/supplies"�http://www.usps.com/supplies� or by calling (800) 610-8734.











